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CALENDAR
NOVEMBER
8th   Zonta’s 90th Birthday
9th   Dinner Meeting
15th Christmas Function
DECEMBER
14th   Dinner Meeting    
DINNER MEETING DETAILS
DATE              9th November
VENUE
 Alexandra Hills Hotel
TIME
6.30 for 7 pm
Please send apologies to Philippa by Thursday 5th November
Club policy confirmed at the February meeting is that $2 admin is paid when an apology is given to the Treasurer by noon the Thursday prior to the dinner meeting. After that date $30 is due and an invoice will be sent.
ZONTA BIRTHDAYS FOR NOVEMBER
Happy Birthday to ZONTA for the 8th
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PRESIDENTS REPORT 

Presidents Report
Welcome to the November Newsletter and the month when Zonta International celebrates 90 years of service to women worldwide.  It is quite an achievement and we will celebrate the occasion at our dinner meeting, so I hope that as many members as possible will attend. Vicki Varthas our District 22 Governor has accepted our invitation to be our guest at the meeting.

 

We had an interesting meeting last month, our guest speaker was the member for Bowman Dr Andrew Lamming who kept us entertained with his view on the GFC and the trials of long distance courting when he met his wife in Latvia. Also we welcomed Liz Martin who is the new Manager at the Royal Mail Hotel at Tingalpa, and who has some exciting ideas for fundraising. We also welcomed Ros Beveridge a former member who is going to be inducted at the coming dinner meeting.

 

Gail Abbott, as our delegate gave us an informed report on the District Conference, it was also apparent that the members who travelled to Townsville had a wonderful time. Di Harmsworth was kept busy with her duties at the conference, but still managed to have a good time. The members also congratulated Judith Trevan-Hawke who is the incoming Area 3 director. Judith will take up her new role in June 2010. 

 

Thanks once again to all the members who contributed to the success of our Crazy Whist night in October. It was a night of fun & frivolity, finished off with an exceptional supper; we have some seriously good cooks in the club. Special thanks must go to Marilyn Steenland who pulled it all together, and also to Gail & Merv Abbott who, with great patience, called the games.  The night was all profit as everything was donated, including the venue thanks to the Manly Lota RSL.

 

Our next function is the Christmas lunch at Coochie Mudlo Island Resort on Sunday 15th November. We will not be having a raffle that day as it is impractical to carry prizes on the ferry. Hope to see you all there. Remember that family and friends are welcome.

Regards

Margaret Finegan

President 

SERVICE and FUNDRAISING REPORT 

Sunday 15th November has been chosen for our Christmas Function. We are going to Coochiemudlo Island for lunch. More details at the meeting.
Any donations for Pamper Packs can be brought to any meeting. Also needed are items like combs brushes washers toothbrushes toothpaste and tissues. Marilyn has also asked for donations of bags suitable for making up these packs,
We are starting to collect items for the Christmas Hampers we give to Silky Oaks and Maybank.  Any donations of Christmas groceries, lollies nuts, puddings etc will be gratefully received.
STATUS OF WOMEN

Judith has announced the winner of our YWPA award this year. She is Sophie Horsefall from Wellington Point High School. Sophie has been invited to our December meeting to speak briefly about herself.
UNITED NATIONS
Mark your calendar for Thursday 4th March for our International Women’s Day Dinner and invite your friends please.
PR & PROGRAMME

Vicki Varthas, the District 22 Governor, will be our guest.

Kath McNeilly is progressing well after her surgery as is Claire Hickey.  We hope to see them both back at Zonta soon. Best wishes from all at Zonta.
MEMBERSHIP & ORGANIZATION 

Ros Beveridge, a past member, is to be inducted at the Meeting and we have Liz Martin who is transferring from the northside.
GENERAL NEWS 
The next Board Meeting will be at Margaret Finegan’s home on 29th November.
                A Worldwide Service Organisation of Executives in Business and the Professions             working together to Advance the Status of Women
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